
Dear Friends,

I hope you've had a fantastic and relaxing summer! I cannot believe we are already gearing up for another 
year but I am really looking forward to this being an incredible year together.

I first want to take a moment to welcome our new students. We are so glad you are able to with us and 
hope your experience here at NU is nothing short of incredible! As you heard from our NUMA and NUSG 
team's today, there are plenty of opportunities to get involved so I encourage you to jump right in!!

As a reminder, starting next week, we will move to exclusively scanning student ID cards in and out of 
Chapel. If you notice discrepancies in your Chapel attendance, please email 
ChapelAttendance@northwestu.edu. To review our policy, feel free to check out 
http://www.northwestu.edu/numa/policy/

Next Week in Chapel
In honor of Labor Day, NU will be closed this Monday September 3rd. Enjoy your day off! Wednesday,
Anya Tronson, our assistant women's soccer coach will be kicking off our series in the book of Romans.
Friday, Dr. Wayde Goodall, the Dean of the College of Ministry, will be continuing our series, speaking 
from Romans 1:18-32.

Choralons LIVE CD Release Party | September 6, 3:30-5:30 | The Aerie
We are so excited to announce the release of our first ever, LIVE Choralons album and we want to 
celebrate with you!! Staff, faculty, alumni, students, family, and friends are invited to attend a CD Release 
party on Thursday, September 6 from 3:30 to 5:00pm in the Aerie. There will be 
refreshments and the Choralons LIVE album will be on sale for $5. Stop by and celebrate with us!!

Worship Auditions
NU Worship team auditions will take place on for instrumentalists on Thursday, September 13th and for
vocalists on Thursday, September 20th. For more information, check out the Eagle Website at: 
http://eagle.northwestu.edu/departments/campus-ministries/worship-auditions/. If you have questions,
please contact Christian Dawson at worship@northwestu.edu.

Prayer and Scripture focus
Next week we will be handing out the Fall 2012 Prayer and Scripture Focus card! They will also be 
available in the Campus Ministries office. We've worked hard to come up with an effective and creative 
way to regularly pray for each other and our community throughout the semester so we hope you are 
able to use this bookmark as a reference tool.

Scripture
Next week's focus verse is from John 14:13. Please take a moment to read this short passage of scripture 
throughout next week and really evaluate what it means to you.
"And I will do whatever you ask in my name, so that the Father may be glorified in the Son." -John 14:13 

Prayer
If you have prayer requests and praise reports, please send them to our prayer team at 
Prayer@northwestu.edu or by texting 425-486-4656. Attached is the prayer list from this week -  take a 
minute to read over them and let's become a praying community.
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